
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
CITY OF TUPELO 

MAYOR JASON SHELTON 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 2019-015PW 

 
The City of Tupelo is requesting and accepting proposals for the Collection, 
Removal, Disposal and Recycling of Residential and Governmental Sector Solid 
Waste. 
 
RFPs will be received in the City of Tupelo Purchasing Office, 71 East Troy, 
Tupelo, MS (38804) PO Box 1485 Tupelo, MS (38802-1485) until 4:00 p.m., 
Thursday July 11 2019. 
 
Proposals should be clearly identified on the front of a sealed the submission 
envelope with “Collection, Removal, Disposal and Recycling of Residential and 
Governmental Sector Solid Waste 2019-015PW – RFP”.  
 
Official proposal documents, including instructions and scope of services are on 
file in the Purchasing Office and will be furnished upon request. Questions should 
be directed to Bobby Coghlan, Tupelo Public Works Special Projects Director at 
662-841-6457  bobby.coghlan@tupeloms.gov or Don Lewis, Chief Operations 
Officer at 662-841-2059 or Ben Logan, City Attorney, at 662-840-2059  
ben.logan@tupeloms.gov  
 
CITY OF TUPELO 
PURCHASING 
MISSY SHELTON 
662-841-6456 
missy.shelton@tupeloms.gov 
 
 
 
Please run the legal ad stated above on Tuesday, June 11, 2018 and again on 
Tuesday, June 18, 2018. 
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